

December 2018 Newsletter

President's Message

Hello, hello!! Or is it Ho, Ho, Ho at this time of year? The year is nearly over and once again it zoomed by with lots of great times and memories as President of this wonderful Club. I get to do it all again in 2019 with a new Committee who I believe will give their all for the Club just as the last committee did.

While we are on it I would like to thank the outgoing Committee with a big thanks for making me look good. Things likely wouldn't have gone as well for myself and the Club if it wasn't for a great Committee and I thank you all.

As of writing this our beloved team are top of the league although on goal difference, it's a great feeling being on top. I know it's too early to get all excited as we lasted only 1 game a few weeks ago, it was very frustrating to see them go to the top then play extremely poorly in the next 2 games. Well, us Rangers supporters are used to ups & downs, especially over the last 6 years. The next 4 games are crucial before the Winter break so if we can stay top and get a few weeks off, things could be promising. We do need a better Captain though.

For anyone who has been in the club lately you would have seen the Club beautifully decorated for Christmas. A big thanks to Audrey Cole for the beautiful Christmas tree, Jane Mcglade and Gorana & Myles Denomme for putting up the decorations (just make sure you take them all back down LOL).

The Kids' Christmas party was a complete success. Gordon brown did a wonderful job as did Santa (Fraser). All I heard was compliments from all the people who attended. Great job Gordon, we will keep you about for at least another year.

Well, my parents are coming over for Christmas so I will have to on my best behaviour for 3 weeks. Bringing parents over is not cheap, I'm going to start a food drive if anyone would like to donate any steaks or goodies to feed them I will be greatly thankful, even a 2 for 1 coupon will do (every little bit helps) ... anyway, busy time of year and I will hopefully see most of you in the Club over the festive period. If I don't get to see you have a Great Christmas & a Happy New Year... We Are The People.

Scott

Secretary's Report

2018 has been an exciting year at our Club with lots of changes. I want to thank everyone that has been so welcoming and encouraging, I am really honoured to have been voted in as Secretary and look forward to working with everyone to make 2019 a wonderful year for all the Members.

I am looking forward to working with the 2019 Executive and Committee who will all do our best to serve our Club and its Members over the coming year: Please don't hesitate to contact any of our Executive or Committee members with any suggestions, questions or concerns. We are always happy to hear from our Members to make our Club the best it can be.

Your Membership is important to everyone so please be sure to renew next time you're in the Club, if you haven't already. Please submit your dues to the Duty Bartender and be sure to get your receipt. Thank you to Don for printing the Membership Cards which are now available at time of renewal.

We are increasing our presence on Social Media so please be sure to Like our Facebook Page and Follow us on Twitter: @BGRSC RangersFC

Our last meeting for 2018 will be Sunday, December 30, 2018 so hope to see you there.

What makes our Club so awesome is the people. That includes everyone, from those that contribute their time and energy to organize events, tending the bar (thanks, Guys!), the Executive and Committee and all of the Members that come out for the activities and buy tickets for the awesome entertainment and events. All of us together make the Bramalea Rangers Supporters Club simply the best!

I wish all the Members and their Families a very Merry Christmas and hope 2019 is your best year ever!

Fay

RANGERS FIXTURES

Wed Dec 26th vs Hibs A SPFL 10:00am SAT Dec 29th vs Celtic H SPFL 7:30am

2019

Sat Jan 26th vs Livingston A SPFL 10:00am

All games shown LIVE!

CONDOLENCES

To our Members and their families who find themselves under the weather or sickly, our thoughts and prayers are with you all.



UPCOMING EVENTS

CHRISTMAS EVE

2:00 to 6:00pm

Al Jordon will be providing entertainment on this special occasion and don't miss the Yule Tide Log Draw

NEW YEARS DAY

Celebrate the start of the new year with friends at the club There will be a Live Band, Material Men, and D.J. Joe Cully

BURNS SUPPER

Sat Jan 26th, 6:30pm to Close \$40.00

Traditional Scottish Dinner

Piping in the Haggis, Toast to the Haggis, Highland Dancers D.J Joe Cully

Contact Gordon Brown or Scott Allan for tickets

HOLD em POKER

Superbowl Day, Sunday Feb 3rd @ 1:00 pm \$30.00 pp

Light Food Included

Contact Gordon Brown for tickets

QUEEN TRIBUTE BAND

March 23, 2019

CARMELA LONG

May 2019 *More info to follow

NARSA CONVENTION

June 6-9, 2019 in Windsor, ON

Tickets are on Sale, Contact Fraser Currie

Bramalea Rangers Supporters Club 185 Advance Boulevard, Brampton, ON (905) 458-7718